DIAL 1570 RADIO

HKMAR

SERVING THE COTTON CAPITOL OF LOUISIANA’
PHONE 5141 P, O. BOX 312

(l/l/c'nnsgoro, aCom'sfana

SI WILLING
General Manager

1.22.60

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
3663 So. Clarkson
knglewood, Golorado

Dear Maurice,

Thanks for the letter hearing our freq check the morning of Jan. 1li.
Your reception is absolutely correct, except for one thing. My name
is Pete Bradfield, not Keith Brassfield...but I guess 1'll forgive
you this time. Thanks a lot for the letter. Our next freq check will
be Feb. 11, 1960...4330 to 4:45 am, cst. Hoping to hear from you
again in the future.

Sincerely,

70 vadfuel.

Pete Bradrield
Oftice Manager



